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10th February at 9.30am  Safety Walk  (Yr 3 & Yr 4)  

11th February  Internet Safety Day  

14th February SOCS Non Uniform Day  

17th—21st February Half Term Week 

27th February - 10am Church Assembly 

28th February at 2.30pm Achievement Assembly  

28th February at 5.30pm SOCS Movie night  

3rd March  3.30pm-4.30pm John Muir Award Club 

12th March 7pm SOCS Meeting (New)  

18th & 19th March at 4pm - 

6.30pm 

Parents Evenings 

24th March 3.30pm- 4.30pm John Muir Award Club 

27th March at 2.30pm Achievement Assembly 

27th March at 2.30pm SOCS Family BINGO  

2nd April SOCS Easter Egg Hunt  

3rd April  Easter Service - All Saints’ Church 

(Culmington) 

6th April - 17th April Easter Holidays 

On Sunday we had another successful indoor Rowing event for 

Corvedale rowers!  

Four children entered the English national indoor rowing 

championships in Manchester, and rowed exceptionally well in 

their respective events - the highlight of the day was a gold 

medal for Jack, in the J11 2 minute event. 

Great effort - Well done all!   

*Please remember there is no Rowing next Thursday 13th *  

Dear All 

It has been very remiss of me not to have written this earlier. Whilst I did try to 

write to individuals to thank them for their individual gifts I am fully aware of 

how generous everyone was, contributing to my joint leaving gifts. I was totally over-

whelmed by all the messages, gifts, cards etc.  The sketches and songs the children 

and staff put together were amazing. How the children, and staff for that matter kept 

everything from me still baffles as I thought I knew everything that went on at the 

school!! The book with all the messages from everyone is on the coffee table and is a 

constant reminder of you all. 

While I do miss every aspect of the school the time was right for my exit. I have 

settled into my new role, working just 16 hours a week, giving me more time to enjoy 

life and time with the family. I am awaiting the birth of my fourth grandchild who is 

due to put in an appearance any day now.  

So huge thanks to each and every one of you for contributing to my gifts and being 

part of my life over many years. Lots of happy memories! 

Mrs Jones 

Please note, there are no more house activities scheduled 

in before the February half Term. 

Once we return from the break we shall provide you of a list 

of which house are participating and when. 

The Corvedale Centre for Children are trying to collate their 

numbers for the upcoming half term (17th-21st February).        

If the uptake is low they may not be able to open.  

With this in mind, please could you contact Colin                

(Email: colinjones54@live.co.uk ) by Wednesday 12th February 

to confirm your children's places. Many thanks!  

The team had a fantastic game on Monday. 

Real team spirit. Drawing 6-6 with great shooting 
from Will and Maddie.  

Plus we welcomed Elsie Morgan to the team, 
who did a relentless job of marking for opponent.  

Player of the Match this time was Maddie Matts, 
and last games Player of the Match was Emily 
Norton. 

Tournament Sat 7th March 1-4pm at Moor Park 

school. We intend on taking the team!  

We have been informed some parents have not 

received the Newsletter. To ensure our database is up to 

date, please complete and return the attached slip confirm-

ing your email address, as we would like to ensure we have 

as many people receive the newsletter as possible. Many 

thanks! 
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